
 
 
BULLETIN NO.  14/15-023        DATE:   28 Aug 15 

TO:  ALL ISR Oval Affiliates  

SUBJECT:  Sportsman 600 Suspension Rules Update: 

 
 
From time to time rule changes are submitted, go through the approval process, and 
later in practical application, issues are found that affect safety or construction integrity.  
 
Sportsman 600 recently was involved in one of these situations.  
 
A rule designed to return front suspensions to a more "original" or "stock" format was 
implemented. However, in application it was found certain model and brand sleds had 
structural integrity problems that prohibited them from complying to the rule in a safe 
manner. 
 
Thus after request from drivers involved with these particular units, and consultation 
between affected organizations, an update and clarification was made and implemented. 
 
This practice is only used to alleviate a "safety" or structural integrity issue. 
 
 Any other changes requested or discussed that are purely individual needs or 
performance enhancements must be submitted for the spring rules sessions before they 
will be reviewed. Some classes are froze, and requests for review will not be allowed 
until the review process is open for that particular class. 
 
Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

International Snowmobile Racing, Inc. 

   
ii i

.. .
   

ss s
.. .

   
rr r

.. .
   

   
   

bb b
uu u

ll l
ll l

ee e
tt t

ii i
nn n

   


